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MEETING OF TERENURE/RATHFARNHAM AREA COMMITTEE (2)

Tuesday 12th June 2007
QUESTION No. 5
QUESTION: Councillor S. Laing
“To ask the Manager when will he carry out the drainage on the large open space on Glendown Road?”
REPLY:
The open space at Glendown Road is not considered in need of drainage works at the present time and there are no plans to carry out such works.
